
We’re taking time off on this day to
reflect on the tragic legacy of residential
schools, remember the children we lost
to them, and honour the survivors. 

NE-CHEE FRIENDSHIP CENTRE WILL BE
CLOSED MONDAY SEPTEMBER 30TH FOR

THE NATIONAL DAY FOR TRUTH &
RECONCILIATION. OUR OFFICES WILL RE-
OPEN TUESDAY OCTOBER 1ST AT 9:00AM


